1560 ON YOUR RADIO DIAL
31st STREET & BAY AVENUE - HOQUIAM, WASHINGTON
GEneral 8-1200

1000 WATTS

IRVING V. SCHMIDTKE
General Manager

February 11, 1963

Maurice W, Nittler

1755 Seo. Vallejo 8t.

Denver 23, Colorade

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Please excuse our tardimess, but we verify your receptiom of our test breoadcast
of the fifth of November., It seems we forego the importamt things, and don't
get around to them uatil it is almost too late.

We will have amother test bzoadcast on the night of the third of March from
0000 teo 0400 PST, and we hepe you cam tune us in, and alse inform other
Denver-area DXers of our program.

Thanks for your patience.
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Its “OK” with 50,000 listeners . . . loud and clear



